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1. Program Coordinators do not need to inform IDPH or SIUC of a new instructor hire as long 

as s/he has been issued an instructor code.  Instructors are no longer listed with a specific 
program. 

 
2. CPR cards do not need to be sent to IDPH.  Keep CPR cards on file in your program binder 

for review by the Education Coordinators (Tabitha and Beth). 
 

As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
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